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(AACE) [EOV0052]

1. Numbers of tribunals relating to violence against women and girls.
 

7/10 trusts have had no cases at all.
 
There have been six tribunal cases relating to violence against women and girls 
across three NHS ambulance trusts. These include cases relating to conduct outside 
of work which has led to dismissal.
 

2. Outcomes of those tribunals.
 
One has not yet been listed for hearing yet. 
One ended in a settlement.
Two were successfully defended by the relevant trust.
Two were withdrawn.
 

3. Seniority of staff subject to tribunals.
 
Band 4 - three tribunals
Band 6 - two tribunals
Band 7 - one tribunal

All tribunal cases were within the past five years with the exception of the one 
relating to the Band 7 staff member which dates back to 2012.
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